

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 Residential Visit to Manor Adventure – 16th - 20th September 2024

An information meeting will be held on Tuesday 26 September 2023 at 5.00pm, but in the meantime you might like to access the Manor Adventure website www.manoradventure.com (Abernant Centre) for more details. There is also a presentation to parents on our website from previous years.

The cost of this all inclusive multi-activity week for September 2024 will be £410. As you are aware the trip has been live on Arbor since November 2022 to enable parents to spread the payments over 2 years. Please note, in order to support families to spread the cost, any amount can be made on your account, at any time, so long as the interim totals are met by the given deadlines.

This price includes:-

- Accommodation ensuite bedrooms for 4 or 6 children
- All meals cooked breakfast, choices of hot lunches, choices of main evening meal (children will need to take a packed lunch for lunch on the Monday which is eaten at a picnic stop enroute)
- Hire of equipment
- Instruction throughout activities there are 5 different activities daily, with 2 activities on Monday afternoon, and 2 on Friday morning. Some of the previous year activities were: Fencing, Archery, Lake Challenge, Low Ropes, Canoeing, Kayak, Zip Wire, Stand-up paddle boarding, Abseiling, and a disco.
- Transport
- Insurance multi activity residential course covered

Manor Adventure requires payments towards the cost of the camp in instalments between now and June 2024. Consequently, we require you to pay balances on your Arbor account as follows:

- £50 non-refundable deposit by 20 October 2023
- £100 by 10th February 2024 (£150 paid in total)
- £100 paid by 28th April 2024 (at least £250 paid in total by this time)
- £160 paid by 30th June 2024 (total amount now paid £388.00) Once this payment has been made there will be no refunds if for any reason your child withdraws from the trip

The school operates a 'Charging and Remissions' policy. If any parent would like a copy of this and/or would like to discuss payment details please do not hesitate to contact me. Please sign up for your child to attend via Arbor.

Yours sincerely

Tracy Serle Headteacher